
Editor's Note 

EDITOR'S NOTE 

I remember most about Seymour Pollack his delight in being involved in 
stimulating and purposeful debate. I can think of no better way for AAPL 
to honor Seymour than by beginning in this Special Issue of the Bulletin a 
new section devoted to creative, constructive controversy. The Editorial 
Board has chosen the title "Discourse and Dispute" for this new section, 
which we hereby dedicate to our friend, colleague, and mentor, Seymour 
Pollack. Mark J. Mills, JD, MD, associate editor, will serve as editor of 
"Discourse and Dispute." For those interested in contributing to this section, 
please see his comments on page 189. 

Richard T. Rada, MD 
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